
 

AAC Board of Directors- Unofficial Meeting Highlights for October 2020 

Highlights of the AAC Board meeting held on Wednesday October 21, 2020. The full text of all motions 
can be found in On Course. 

1. The BOD approved twenty new members, representing eight AAC regions. 
2. The BOD has allowed the temporary reduction in ring size (Motion 200606: min 7200 ft. sq., 60 

ft. wide, +/- 5%) passed under COVID 19 rules, to apply to outdoor as well as indoor venues. 
3. Committee reports and discussion items. The following items were under discussion, but did not 

result in any new motions: 
• Grandfathering of judges from other organisations. The BOD has agreed to look at the 

feasibility of permanently adding judges from other organizations to the AAC approved 
judges list. It has been passed to the  Judge’s Standing Advisory Committee for further 
input on acceptable conditions. 

• The Development Committee survey to competitors will be realised shortly. 
• The Nationals Steering Committee is investigating proposals for alternative national 

competition. 
4. The AGM will be held virtually on October 24, 2020 at 1 PM EST. The meeting will be held via 

Facebook and Zoom. Details will be released in an upcoming Constant Contact email to 
members. 

 


